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This bill is OUTRAGEOUS. These tax hikes are unreasonable and are crippling the 

working force. Folks are barely making a livable wage now. This bill is going to 

BANKRUPT our State. Businesses are moving their headquarters out of state, and 

new businesses are electing NOT to come to Oregon. I STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS 

BILL.  NO NO NO 


